
REMINDER TO ALL FOOD  

ESTABLISHMENTS  

ALL FOOD LICENCES EXPIRE 

MARCH 31ST  

A LATE PAYMENT PENALTY FEE 

OF 50% WILL BE APPLIED TO 

ALL OVERDUE ACCOUNTS. 

REMINDER WHEN  

SUBMITTING AN APPLICATION 

THE FEE  

MUST BE  SUBMITTED  

WITH FORM OR  

APPLICATION WILL BE DENIED. 

 

TEMPORARY FOOD EVENTS’  

APPLICATIONS  MUST BE   

SUBMITTED 3 BUSINESS DAYS  

PRIOR TO THE EVENT,  

OR BE SUBJECTED TO  

A LATE PENALTY FEE.  

THE FEE MUST BE SUBMITTED  

WITH FORM  OR  

APPLICATION WILL BE DENIED. 

Please help us to serve you better! 
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